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From: Gilbert Millman
To: PUBS
Date: 2/26/02 7:34AM
Subject: Request to Publish NUREG/CR-6441
Place: PUBS

Please publish the following NUREG document in paper form:

NUREG/CR-6441 "Analysis of Spent Fuel Heatup Following Loss of Water in a Spent Fuel Pool."

This document has been reviewed based on Commission guidance (dated January 25, 2002) to the staff
for developing final criteria for release of information to the public. Based on this sensitivity review, it has
been determined that the content of NUREG/CR-6441 is benign and contains no sensitive information that
can be misused by those with malevolent intentions toward NRC-regulated facilities and activities. The
result of the review (attached) has been approved by Farouk Eltawila (D:DSARE), the cognizant RES
Division Director.

Thanks,
Gil Millman
RES OCIO Liaison

CC: Farouk Eltawila; Paul Norian; Walter Oliu
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From: Farouk Eltawila
To: Gilbert Millman
Date: 2/25/02 5:39PM
Subject: Fwd: Approval for Publication of NUREG/CR-6441

Gil:
I approve the publication.
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From: Paul Norian
To: Farouk Eltawila
Date: 2/25/02 2:12PM
Subject: Approval for Publication of NUREG/CR-6441

Re: Approval for publication of NUREG/CR-6441, "Analysis of Spent Fuel Heatup Following Loss of
Water in a Spent Fuel Pool."

As project manager for the subject report, I have reviewed NUREG/CR-6441 based on Commission
guidance (dated January 25, 2002) to the staff for release of information to the public. Considering the
Commission guidance, the content of NUREG/CR-6441 is benign and it contains no sensitive information
that can be misused by those with malevolent intentions toward the NRC-regulated facilities and activities.

Therefore, I recommend publication of NUREG/CR-6441 and request that you transmit your approval via
e-mail to the RES OCIO Liaison (Gil Milman). A draft of this report was previously issued for public
comment.


